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11 February 2005

Lawrence M.  Gartner, M.D.

Chairperson, Section on Breastfeeding

The American Academy of Pediatrics

141 Northwest Point Boulevard

Elk Grove Village, IL 60007-1098

Dear Dr. Gartner,

Please find enclosed a copy of my letter of 11 February 2005 to Dr. Zerhouni, Director, NIH concerning your revised 2005 Policy Statement on "Breastfeeding and the Use of Human Milk" with attachments, which are self-explanatory.

Having a long-term personal and professional interest in the well-being of mothers, children and families, I am deeply concerned of the limitations of this breastfeeding policy document, as it does not address the equally important issues of breastfeeding bonding for the biobehavioral health of the child, mother and society.

Would you kindly forward this letter and enclosures to all members of the Section on Breastfeeding and I will look forward to your response and that of your committee and, hopefully, you will provide the corrective actions needed.

Sincerely,

James W. Prescott, Ph.D.

Director
